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Good afternoon, 

PE 

As we are in the Spring term, PE will usually be held outside, unless it is wet. 

Therefore, please could you ensure your child has a black, blue or grey tracksuit 

with them. Please refrain from sending in expensive items of clothing or any 

multicoloured legging/skins etc. They will also require trainers that are suitable for 

tarmac. Pumps are not suitable for the playground as it can get slippery.  

Mathletics and Spellodrome 

Each week, children need to be achieving a minimum of 500 points on Mathletics 

and Spellodrome. They will receive their ‘silver’ or ‘gold’ certificates within 

Celebration Assemblies. Each week, there will be 2 or 3 activities set on Mathletics 

relating to the work that has been covered in the previous week and a new spelling 

will be revealed each week relating to the unit we are covering. 

Notes for your diary: 

Young Voices 

On Tuesday 28th January, children who are attending Young Voices will be 

leaving at 11:30am. They will need to take with them all of their belongings 

they need for the day - lunches (2 required) drinks, coat, inhalers/ medical 

necessities etc. As the concert doesn't finish until late, it has been agreed 

that choir members can come in late the next day. They must be in school 

for 10am to receive a morning mark.  

Lost Water Bottle:  Holly (4W) has misplaced her water bottle. It is a 

pink/purple hydroflask with ‘Holly’ written down the side. If you see it 

please could you return it to her or Miss Wells. Thanks. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Wells, Miss Shaw and Mrs Sealey 
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Spelling Focus: Please continue to go on Spellodrome and practise all the 

words we have been learning so far this year!  

4W: Unit 5 - Prefix inter-  

4S: Unit 7 -Words ending in -ous 

4M: Unit 7 -Words ending in -ous 
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